
 

 

5th March 2020 
  
Dear Parents/Carers,   

Reception Mini First Aid Class 
 

As part our Superhero topic we are having first aid training in school so we can become superheroes 

ourselves! Mini First Aid are coming in to school on Tuesday 17th March in the morning to deliver an 

Early Years First Aid class. It is an award-winning session which has been featured on TV’s ‘Look North’. 

 

Children will be using hypo-allergenic plasters during this session to help an accident prone cuddly toy. 

Please let your child’s class teacher know if your child has any allergies to plasters. As part of the class 

we are encouraging the children to learn the first line of their address in case they ever need to call for 

help. Please help your child practise this before the session. 

 

A minimum contribution of £2.00 to help cover the costs would be appreciated.  If we do not receive 

sufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled. You can give permission and pay online via 

Parent Pay. If you would prefer to pay with cash, please come to the office to collect a barcode, which 

you’ll be able to take to your local PayPoint to pay with cash. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, 

you are entitled to the cost being funded by school, however you will still need to give consent on 

Parent Pay.  

 

The children will also hear a story about a brave little boy in our story book ‘The Mini Adventures of 

Freddie’. The story normalises dealing with things like head bumps and grazes to make them less 

frightening.  Freddie is also very sensible when his Mummy needs help and knows how to call an 

ambulance. There is no obligation, but you have the opportunity to purchase the book at a reduced cost 

of £6.00 (RRP £6.99) on the day. If you would like to purchase a book please make a payment in cash 

in a separate envelope to your payment for the session. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Natalie Turton, Laura Tracanna & Sophie Roberts 

Reception Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 


